
From: Michael Behrendt
Subject: Main Street #19 - email from Christine Nolan
Date: Monday, December 09, 2019 12:24:24 PM

To the Planning Board (and applicant),
Please see the email form Christine Nolan below.
 
Michael Behrendt
Durham Town Planner
Town of Durham
8 Newmarket Road
Durham, NH  03824
(603) 868-8064
www.ci.durham.nh.us
 
 
 
From: Christine nolan [mailto:jacksonnolan6@hotmail.com] 
Sent: Monday, December 09, 2019 7:28 AM
To: Michael Behrendt
Subject: Proposal
 
Dear Michael, I am writing regarding the proposal for additional student
housing around the Church Hill lot.   I do not negate all growth but this one
seems unnecessary. We do not need more student housing.  Unh does not Ned
to appear as a city school.  We as residents choose where we live because of its
suburban- rural environment.  Please keep this in mind as you move forward.  
 Christine Nolan. 28 Garden Lane Durham
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